
 

435 S. 6th Street Emmaus, PA 18049 
610-965-9220 School ~~ 610-967-4521 Fax 

www.stann-emmaus.org 
 

10/13/2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The following documents are included in today’s e-folder.  

Grade 8 Car Wash Flyer  

Trunk or Treat Flyer  

CYO Basketball Flyer 

Circle of Grace Letter 

Walkathon Schedule 

 

Walkathon 

We are so excited for tomorrow’s Walkathon. It looks as though the weather is going to cooperate 

making for a fun filled day.   Students should wear their gym uniform bottoms and walkathon t-shirt for 

the day’s events. All volunteers who have completed the required volunteer paperwork should report to 

the cafeteria between 8:30 & 9:30 to be checked in and receive a wrist band.  Thank you to everyone 

who has supported this event through monetary donations, food donations, or by volunteering for the 

event.  A special thank you to the walkathon committee chair, Jilda Ulicny and the Home & School 

officers Candace Trinidad, Gwen Farkas and Michele Posh.  Included in today’s e-folder is the schedule 

for the day’s events. 

Circle of Grace Program 

Each year all diocesan schools teach the child protection catechesis program to the students.  This year 

The Circle of Grace Program will be used to teach these lessons.  Included in today’s e-folder is a letter 

explaining the program that will be taught here at St. Ann’s during the week of October 24th.   

 

Conferences 

Just a reminder that Parent-Teacher Conferences are scheduled for Tuesday, October 25th and 

Wednesday, October 26th.  We will be using the Option C Parent Portal to schedule conferences. All 

conferences will be in-person this year.  The Option C Portal opened at midnight on Monday, October 

10th and will close on Sunday, October 16th at midnight.   After logging into Option C, access conference 

sign ups from the Office Tab at the top of the dashboard and the drop down menu for Teacher 

Conferences.  Click on your child’s name and schedule your conference.  

 

http://www.stann-emmaus.org/


Trunk or Treat 

Please see the flyer included in today’s e-folder for your final opportunity to sign up to participate in the 

Trunk or Treat event on Friday, October 21st.  

Prayers 

Please keep all our St. Ann families in your prayers especially the families of Jenson Brixius, Aidan & Ryan 

Brophy, Adonis Burgos, and Nora Busa for whom we are praying for this week. 

 

Blessings, 

Mrs. Kile 



 

 
Saturday, October 22, 2022  

11-2 PM 

$10 per Car 

(Rain Date Sunday, October 23, 2022 11 – 2PM) 

St. Ann School Parking Lot (Upper Lot Near The School) 

Snack Bar 

Please come out, get your car washed  

and support our 8th Grade Class.   

**All proceeds benefit the 8th grade end of 

year class trip! 
 



 

SAINT ANN S CHOOL WOULD LIKE TO INVITE YOU TO ATTEND OUR 
SPOOKTACULAR TRUNK-OR-TREAT NIGHT 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 21, 2022 6:30-8:00PM 
What is Trunk-or-Treat? Trunk-or-Treat is a safe and fun way for kids to enjoy Halloween 

trick-or-treating. Vehicle trunks, hatches, or truck beds will be decorated in a creative way by 

their owners.  Children will be dressed in their costumes and go from car to car gathering treats 

while enjoying each trunk’s design.   

**Please note: Treats may or may not be peanut free. Parental discretion is advised! ** 

$3.00 PER TRICK-OR-TREATER PREPAID WRISTBAND ADMISSION INCLUDES: 

TRICK-OR-TREATING, CIDER, DONUTS AND PRIZES!!! 

*Adults or children NOT Trick-or-Treating do not need a wristband! 

FAQ’S: If you have any questions, please email Mrs. Rocks at jrocks@stann-emmaus.org 

I’M HOSTING A TRUCK. HOW WILL I KNOW HOW MUCH CANDY TO BRING?  We ask each 

family that is hosting a trunk to bring 300 pieces to share. 

DO PARENTS DECORATE THE TRUNKS OF THEIR CARS?  YES! Get creative! Everyone will be 

voting on the best trunk to win a prize. (Decorating is not required)  

DO THE CHILDREN DRESS UP? Yes, costumes should be “school appropriate” (no weapons). Please keep 

in mind there will be children of all ages so please no scary or gruesome costumes.  PARENTS are encouraged 

to dress up as well! 

WILL THERE STILL BE TRUNK-OR-TREAT IN THE RAIN? YES!  Rain or shine…it’s still on!       

(Alternate “trunking” will take place) 

DO I HAVE TO PREREGISTER? YES!!  Registration for hosting a trunk and/or trick-or-treating is due   

NO LATER THAN OCTOBER 14
TH

!  Your prepaid wristbands required for Trick-or-Treaters will be sent 

home with your child. You MUST have your wristband on to Trick-or-Treat..NO EXCEPTIONS!                                            

*(Adults or children NOT Trick-or-Treating do not require a wristband!) 



SAINT ANN SCHOOL SPOOKTACULAR TRUNK-OR-TREAT NIGHT 

MANY WAYS TO PARTICIPATE:  CHECK ALL THAT APPLY!                               
Please Return to the School Office by October 14

th
! 

         DONATE – On the lookout for candy and/or monetary donations. Candy received must be     

individually wrapped and in its unopened packaging.  

Join in on the fun and register below! – Wristbands are required for TRICK-OR-TREATERS 

ONLY!  *(Adults or children NOT Trick-or-Treating do not need a wristband!)  

Host a Trunk – Each Trunk Host will provide and pass out their own individually wrapped 

candy and/or treats/trinkets. Each Trunk Host is asked to bring 300 pieces of candy and/or 

treats/trinkets. Each registered vehicle will receive two (2) complimentary wristbands. 

Additional wristbands can be purchased for $3 each. Proper trunk registration is required to 

participate in this event. See below for Trunk Registration Form and Rules. 

Child’s Name:  _________________________________________________________________ 

Grade:_____________ Teacher_____________________ 

# Of Trick-or-Treaters________ X $3 each = $___________Total                                                                        

----------------------------------------------------------------

Trunk Registration Form: All are welcome to enter a vehicle in this event and must complete the form below 

prior to the event. Parking spaces are limited so register NOW!  Trunk registration DUE OCTOBER 14
th

! 

RULES: 

 Only properly registered vehicles will be allowed to participate in this event and your vehicle must be 

attended at all times by a registered driver. 

 Vehicle Owners may decorate their trunk, tailgate, or truck bed and are encouraged to wear costumes.                         

(Please no scary or gruesome decoration or costumes). 

 Trunk Host will provide and pass out their own individually wrapped candy and/or treats/trinkets. Each 

Trunk Host is asked to bring 300 pieces of candy and/or treats/trinkets. Each registered vehicle will 

receive two (2) complimentary wristbands. Additional wristbands can be purchased for $3 each. 

 Set up will begin at 5:30PM. Please arrive no later than 5:45PM to avoid children being around moving 

vehicles. If you arrive late, it is possible that you will not be able to participate.  

 All trunks need to be set and ready to start at 6:30PM. 

 All vehicles must pick up and clean the spot they occupied by 8:30. 

 Alcohol is not allowed on the school property. 

Please contact Mrs. Rocks at jrocks@stann-emmaus.org if you have any questions! 

----------------------------------------------------------- 

TRUNK REGISTRATION FORM – Please Return to the School Office by OCTOBER 14
th

! 

 

Name________________________________________ License Plate Number____________________ 
 

Vehicle Make/Model__________________ Phone ________________Email______________________ 
 



 

St. Ann CYO 

Basketball 

Registration 

*Open gym nights would be one night per week, for boys and girls in October 
*Open gym volunteers do NOT need to be well versed in basketball.  We need people  
  who have their school or parish clearances to help supervise. 
*We cannot schedule open gym nights until we have volunteers 
 
*Any adults or high school students interested in coaching should contact us. 
*Any high school basketball players or former players interested in refereeing 
  Biddy games, should contact us. 
*Registration and program info is on the website under "REGISTER NOW" 

For questions: sascyobasketball@gmail.com 

Registration 
Ends 11/5 

2022-2023 CYO Basketball Registration is OPEN !! 

 

 BOYS & GIRLS BASKETBALL  
Junior (K,1st,2nd) 
Biddy (instructional) (3rd & 4th)  
Junior Varsity (A- competitive), (B-instructional)- 5th & 6th 
Varsity (A- competitve)- 7th & 8th 

 

            VOLUNTEERS ARE ALWAYS NEEDED:  
If you are cleared, PLEASE HELP! If you are not, we can provide the 
path to getting all clearances for the upcoming year. 

            WITHOUT YOU, THERE IS NO CYO PROGRAM! 
 

CYO Online Basketball Signup 

http://www.tinyurl.com/stanncyo 

[click REGISTER NOW for full program details] 

 

...or visit the Parish CYO Site 

 http://www.churchstann.org/parish-life/cyo-sports          . 

We need Volunteers for Open Gym Nights in October! 

SCAN ME! 
with your smart phone camera 

mailto:sascyobasketball@gmail.com?subject=St.%20Ann%20CYO%20Basketball%20Inquiry
https://tshq.bluesombrero.com/stanncyo
http://www.churchstann.org/parish-life/cyo-sports


 

 
 

October 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

For nearly twenty years, the Diocese of Allentown has provided yearly child protection catechesis to students as part of the 2002 Charter for 

Protection of Youth and Young People, as required by the United States Conference of Catholic Bishops. Over the years, child protection 

catechesis has been provided to tens of thousands of our students in Diocesan schools and PREP programs. The training programs used since 

the inception of safe environment efforts, Child Lures and Called to Protect, have served our students well.  

 

In the past year, staff from the Secretariat for Catholic Health, Human Services and Youth Protection began reviewing child protection 

catechesis training programs to eventually replace Child Lures and Called to Protect. Staff from the Secretariat for Education, Evangelization 

and Formation participated in reviews of materials, as well as Directors of Religious Education and educators in Catholic schools across the 

Diocese.  

 

We are pleased to announce that effective September 1, 2022, the Diocese of Allentown will begin using the Circle of Grace Program, 

developed by a team of educators and youth protection professionals in the Archdiocese of Omaha. The program is rooted in the Catholic 

faith and emphasizes dignity and respect for one’s body, appropriate boundaries, and awareness of child protection topics, including online 

safety and grooming. Grade-appropriate modules are designed for K through 12 students and include information and resources for parents. 

 

The Circle of Grace Program will be taught here at St. Ann’s during the week of October 24, 2022.   

 

I invite you to contact me if you have any questions about the Circle of Grace program or child protection catechesis in the Diocese of 

Allentown. The safety of our students is always our priority, and we hope you will take advantage of the parental resources included with the 

curriculum. 

 

We ask that you continue to place your trust in us as we work together in partnership with you and your children in the complete educational 

process. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Kile 

 

Any parent who does NOT want their child(ren) in class while the Circle of Grace Program is being presented is asked to complete, 

sign and cut along the lines and return the bottom of this form to school.  We will send you the materials for you to cover this 

material at home. 

 

 

 

We do NOT want our child (ren) to participate in the Circle of Grace Program. 

 

Name of Family _______________________________________________________ 

 

Name of Children & Grade    ___________________________________________ 

                                 

                                                   ___________________________________________ 

 

                                                   ___________________________________________ 

 

 

Parent Signature:  _______________________________________________________________ 



start time Pre-K/Pre-S Kindergarten 1st 2nd 3rd 4th 5th 6th 7th 8th

9:00 Mass Mass Mass Mass Mass Mass Mass Mass Mass Mass

9:20

9:40

10:00 School Photo School Photo School Photo School Photo School Photo School Photo
School 

Photo
School Photo School Photo School Photo

10:20 Walk

10:40 Fire Truck

11:00 Lunch Lunch Martial Arts
Relay 

Races
Yoga

11:20 Lunch Lunch Martial Arts
Relay 

Races
Yoga

11:40 Playground
Relay 

Races
Yoga Relay Races Martial Arts

12:00 Yoga Martial Arts Relay Races Lunch Yoga

12:20 Yoga Relay Races Martial Arts Lunch

12:40 Relay Races Dance party Yoga
Martial 

Arts
Martial Arts

1:00
Dance 

party
Martial Arts Yoga Relay Races 

1:20 Relay Races Yoga

1:40 Yoga Relay Races Martial Arts

2:00 Prize Assembly

2:20

2:40

3:00 Dismissal Dismissal Dismissal Dismissal Dismissal Dismissal Dismissal Dismissal Dismissal Dismissal

Relay Races

Martial Arts Yoga

Prize 

Assembly

Walk Walk

Walk

Grassy area below small back lot by driveway

Grassy area by church Gym

Walk

Dance Party

Dance party

Dance partyDance party

Dance party

WalkWalk Walk

Prize 

Assembly

Prize 

Assembly

Dance party

Prize Assembly

LOCATIONS

Walk Walk

Dance party

Lunch

Prize 

Assembly

Prize 

Assembly

Prize 

Assembly

Prize 

Assembly

Prize 

Assembly

Dance party

Lunch Lunch

Lunch


